
 
 
 
 

10 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

YEAR 10 WELCOME INFORMATION EVENING – TUESDAY 30 September 2025 

  

 

As per the school calendar, you are warmly invited to this year’s Year 10 Information Evening which will take 

place on Tuesday 30 September at 5pm in the Main Hall. You will meet the Head of Year 10, Mr Stanley, and 

Deputy Head, Mrs Queralt, who will give a short presentation on what students and parents can expect 

during Year 10 and their new Key Stage 4 journey. There will also be useful information on study skills and 

core subjects English, Maths and Science, a brief introduction to the Duke of Edinburgh award and more. 

The presentation begins at 5.30pm but the Year 10 form tutors,  Mrs Crafts (SENCo) and Mrs Westcott 

(Health, Wellbeing and Safeguarding Manager) will be available in the Dining Room from 5.00 to 5.30pm if 

you would like to meet them. 

While we appreciate that professional and/or family commitments can sometimes make attendance at 

evening events a little difficult, lots of parents join us individually so please do try and come along.  If it is 

easier for you to bring your daughter along, then please do so, but this particular evening is aimed at 

parents. Limited parking is available in the Sports Hall car park, however this and the roads around school 

can be very busy, so we advise you to park in local car parks.  We expect the evening to end by about 

6.30pm. 

Please fill in this form to let us know if you will (or will not) be attending 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr C Stanley​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​            Mrs H Queralt 

Head of Year 10​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fXvbpKy-stOL8cii5IPdjchFgGiCECnT/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCDq2iiupdBcY4VdBV9tY685LFm2GMwtvwRq_Cw-QQh4d2aA/viewform

